
 

THE CHAPS PROGRAM AT UTRGV  

WILL CONDUCT OUR NEXT K-12 PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP ON 

ONE OF THE FIRST TWO FRIDAYS IN JUNE 2024 (TBD) 

 

Catahoula Volcanic Ash (Rio Grande City) and Petrified Logs (Roma) - photos by Larry Ditto 

We plan to conduct our next 6-hour professional development workshop to enhance the learning 

experiences about the Geological, Natural, and Cultural History of the Rio Grande Valley of South Texas. 

We plan to distribute several educational trunks at this workshop that include TEKS-aligned lesson plans – 

ready to implement in the classroom. The workshop is free – breakfast and lunch provided.  

 

  

 

For further information, contact Roseann Bacha-Garza, CHAPS Program Manager 

at 956-665-3231 or via e-mail at chaps@utrgv.edu 

    


